ISRP Comment/Question: Delay funding until the sponsor provides evidence that the land is purchased. Review the proposal next year paying particular attention for adequacy of baseline fish and wildlife data, objectives, and methods.

Response: Based upon its status as un-acquired, it was recommended by the caucus that funding be contingent upon purchase, HEP, and management plan completion. 

